
From: thewallaces2012@gmail.com
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of the public Health order
Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 6:57:43 AM

To whom it may concern

I am pleading with you and I stop this unnecessary extension. When other countries such as the UK have
stopped all restrictions including mandates our state government is trying to keep their narrative going. Masking
doesn’t work and mandate’s are killing the economy and killing people. None of the restriction’s make sense,
the jab shouldn’t even be a choice now with all the adverse reaction’s noted. All current jabs should be disposed
of, yes I know it is a waste of tax payers money but I would rather that than more people getting harmed. They
have been shown to be ineffective as have masks.

Do what is right.

Amanda Wallace

Sent from my iPhone
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